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Monday 8th July 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 


Lacrosse Tournament
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Over the last few weeks, children from Magnolia, Mulberry and Magnolia classes have been receiving high-quality lacrosse tuition from coaches at Stockport Lacrosse Club. 

On Wednesday 10th July the club are hosting an inter-school tournament and your child has been chosen to represent school at this event. 

We will be walking to Stockprt Cricket Club after school and the tournament will end at 5.15pm.  Please can you collect your child directly from the lacrosse club. 

The teams will be provided with a school sports kit but they will also need to wear trainers. They will also need a water bottle, small snack and a waterproof coat on the day.

Permission to attend can be given via School Spider.

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Lewis 
Deputy Headteacher
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